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Welcome to the first issue of Harting CE Primary School’s newsletter for 2022 – 2023. 

The past three weeks have seen children across the school settling well back into school routines with lots of fantastic 

learning taking place across the school. This week we have held the first of our ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings where we have 

been able to celebrate and look forward to the learning that will be taking place in school across the year.  In addition we 

have also been exploring the value of trust and why this is so important to each of us. 

I hope you enjoy learning more about the work done so far this year and also look forward to many of the exciting 

opportunities that lay ahead for the children and the school. 

Queen Elizabeth II 

Over the past few weeks the children have been reflecting 

on the life and reign of Queen Elizabeth II and have created a 

wall of work to show their thanks. We have been so 

impressed by their focus and knowledge. 

Meet the Teacher Presentations 

This week saw our meet the teacher presentations taking 

place for many of our classes. These meetings were an 

opportunity for parents to learn more about the 

curriculum this year and the different approaches we are 

taking to further enrich learning opportunities across the 

curriculum.  

All materials and copies of the presentations will be 

available on the school website next week.  

Café @ the Law Room (next to St Mary & St Gabriel Church) 

Each Thursday at 9am there will be a Café selling coffee and cake in the Law Room next to St Mary and St Gabriel Church. 

 All are welcome. 

 

The Great Big Green Week 

This year we look forward to collaborating with the Harting 

Climate Action Network (CAN) to raise awareness and 

empower both the children and our community on what can 

be done to help protect our planet. Next week, as part of The 

Great Big Green Week, Harting CAN will have a stall on the 

school playground at drop off and pick up each day as well 

as running a second hand uniform sale on Tuesday 27th 

September at 3pm and running a whole school assembly on 

Friday 28th September. 
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Inset Days 2022/2023 

21/10/22 – Inset Day 

10/2/23 – Inset Day 

5/6/23 – Inset Day 

 

 

 

We need your help! 

After the incredibly successful launch of the Harting School Brass Band last 

year, we need more instruments to establish a second band at school. Do 

you, or someone you know, have a trumpet, cornet, or trombone at home 

that’s not being used? Or would you like to sponsor the purchase of a brass 

instrument for the school? If yes, please get in contact office@harting.w-

sussex.sch.uk 01730825388 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety 

Do you know the recommended 

age rating are for the apps your 

children are using? Would you like 

to read real parent reviews of their 

experience of these different apps?  

Please visit the following website 

to learn all about the games and 

apps our children have access to 

and read reviews from parents 

around the world.  

https://www.commonsensemedia.

org/  

If you ever have any questions 

around online safety, please 

contact the school and we will 

arrange a time to meet and 

support you. 

Please also see the online safety 

section of our website  

https://www.harting.w-

sussex.sch.uk/web/online_safety/5

91396  
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